
 

 

 
May 24, 2013 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

RE: Surrender of International 214 Authorization – Proactive Communications, Inc. 
 
Dear Secretary Dortch: 
 

Proactive Communications, Inc. (“PCI”) by undersigned counsel, hereby surrenders its 
International 214 Authorization, granted by the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) in File 
No: ITC-214-20090409-00151. PCI is not discontinuing services, but rather offers only 
Interconnected VoIP services and Internet access services. Because these services do not require 
PCI to have an International 214 license, the Company is surrendering its license effective 
immediately. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned directly. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
Joanna G. Wallace 
Counsel for Proactive Communications, Inc.  


